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This is a collection of messages and open letters to IEEE publications, in response to various
subjects of general interest:

"The Unthinkable" - Open letter : Message to IEEE Spectrum, regarding a very biased
pro-nuclear weapons article by J. Gover and P. Huray (March 2003).

"The Unthinkable" - Response : Emails from IEEE Spectrum executive editor G. Zorpette
and IEEE Region 8 representative L. Roa (April 2003).

"Unthinkable Weaponry" - Response : Personal comments to the Forum section of IEEE
Spectrum, after publishing several critical comments from many readers regarding (May 2003).

"Information Was Key to Efficient US-Anglo Victory in Iraq" - Response : Personal
comments to IEEE Spectrum, after publishing a very biased article regarding information
warfare in Iraq war (June 2003).

- Marketplace of Ideas (1) - Response : Personal comments to the column "Marketplace of
Ideas" (IEEE The Institude quarterly), March 2003.
- Marketplace of Ideas (2) - Response : Personal comments to the column "Marketplace of
Ideas" (IEEE The Institude quarterly), June 20083.
"Wikileaks article" - Open letter : Message to IEEE Computer, regarding a very biased
article against Wikileaks, J. Assange and B. Manning about the US cable leaks (March 2012).

Note: The original articles from IEEE publications can not be re-posted here due to copyright
limitations. Citiations and references are provided, when available.
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